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October 2, 2019 
 

California Public Records Act Request 
 
Public Records Manager 
San Francisco Department of Human Resources 
 
Dear Public Records Manager, 
 
This letter requests the opportunity to inspect, as soon as possible, records 
of the Department of Human Resources sent or received during 2018 
and/or 2019 documenting or otherwise referring to any payment, benefits, 
or other compensation or emoluments provided to one or more judges of 
the Superior Court of San Francisco. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Terry Francke 
General Counsel 
Californians Aware 
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